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Our ref, GJK/RS/ 644/04 Leidschendam, 11 June 2004

Re: Your letter dated 7 June 2004

Dear Mrs. Den Haan,

Thank you very much for your letter of 7 June 2004,

| would like to assure you that Fugro places its ethical responsibilities high in its arder of
priorities. Companies within the Group carry out projects globally both onshore and offshore.

In many of these countries political sensitivity and sccial responsibility are essential.

We will investigate if one of our subsidiaries is involved in the project as described by you in
your letter and | will come back to you at short natice

| suggest that we await the outcome of this investigation before having a meeting.

Yours sincerely,
Fugro N.W.

“G-J pJamer
President & Chief Executive Officer

Fugre MY, Commercial reg., The Hague 120081
With operating companies throughout the world




